
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

17th June 2022 

 

Dear All,  

This week some of the students have been offsite and carried out work experience over three days at 
Spa Camberwell for the Afternoon Tea event. This was a great success and the students provided a 
good customer service to the parents at the school and gained valuable work experience. They also 
developed their independent travel skills.  

Some other have attended Autism Voice for the jewellery making and cake baking/decorating 
sessions which have all now come to an end. It has resulted in some beautiful cakes being made by 
our students which they have brought home. From the jewellery making, some of the students 
purchased some items which were on sale last Monday at an event where they sold the items to 
people who attended. We have purchased some to sell in the café. Please do come to visit the café 
and purchase some as they would be great gifts.  

We have all managed in the heat. Please do continue to remind students to bring in water bottles, sun 
cream and wear suitable clothing- cool enough in the heat but also suitably covering themselves as 
protection from the heat and health and safety on work experiences.   

Next week we have another event on Thursday and Friday which some of the students will provide 
the catering for onsite. The following week we have another offsite event at Spa Camberwell providing 
breakfast for Southwark school Headteachers.   

Upcoming dates: Please put the following in your diary: 

Film premiere at The Mari-time museum Greenwich 5:30-7:30 pm. Please let Elaine know if you 
are attending.  

Parent/ carer afternoon tea: Friday 1st July 1-2pm 

Summer Fair including Leaver’s & end of Year celebration, Thursday 14th July 1-2pm.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Catriona Guyler-Kone 

Acting Principal 
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